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NEWS 1-2012 
February  1st, 2012     
     

To all Members of ESVDC 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, Dear Friends, 
 
As you remember, the European Society for Vocational Designing and Career 
Counseling ESVDC has been founded on September 10th, 2011 in Padova (Italy). 
Enclosed you will find the final form of the statutes as approved by the 
Founding Assembly. 
 
According to the list of goals and actions 2011-2014, which has also be approved 
by the Founding Assembly, your Executive Committee is now progressing step by 
step. 
 
As a Founding Member or a person who has recently expressed his or her 
interest for joining ESVDC as a Full or as an Associate Member, we would first 
ask you to ensure that our database is correct. Please forward any corrections 
and your answers to our three further questions by the completed form to the 
treasurer of ESVDC (jeanluc.bernaud@cnam.fr). 
 
The creation and design of ESVDC’s web-site is under way. It will include 
facilities for contacts and exchange of news among members and with your 
Executive Committee. The site should be available through http:// 
www.esvdc.org  at the end of February 2012. 
 
As a next step we will try to create, with your support, a list of young 
researchers in our discipline. Younger colleagues, having just achieved or being 
about to achieve their doctoral degree, should be our target group for activities 
of scientific exchange programs, invitations for scientifc meetings from 2012 to 
2014, as well as for coaching or training by experienced researchers and experts 
in our field. 
 
The General Assembly of the year 2012 is forseen to take place before the 
IAEVG/AIOSP Conference in the early afternoon of October 3rd, 2012 in 
Heidelberg (near Mannheim) in Germany. More detailed informations will be 
available on our website (www.esvdc.org)  as soon as possible. 
 
Finally, we kindly ask you to pay your 2012 annual membership fee  (€ 50.- for 
full members, € 30.- for associate members) before March 31st, 2012 to the 
Bank Account of ESVDC at  CREDIT SUISSE, EPFL, CH-1015 Lausanne 
(Switzerland) through IBAN : CH44 0483 5137 5350 0100 0 and SWIFT/BIC :  
CRESCHZZ80A. Many thanks in advance ! 
 
We look forward to see you soon in 2012 and send you our warm regards 
   
 
Laura Nota        Jean-Pierre Dauwalder 
Secretary ESVDC       President ESVDC 


